
UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20530 

Address Reply to the 

Division Indicated 

and Refer to Initials and Number 
March 7, 1977 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Rt. 12 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This responds to you Freedom of Information request, 

dated December 23, (1976, for records relating to yourself 

maintained by the Antitrust Division of the Department of 

Justice. 

Enclosed please find two pages of correspondence 

which constitutes all locateable materials relevant to 

yourself maintained by this Division. 

Sincerely yours, 

Leo D. Neshkes 
FOI/PA Control Officer 

Antitrust Division 

Enclosures 


